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AGENDA 
Employee Appreciation Picnic 

JR Martin Park 
300 E. Hines St. 

May 07, 2021 at 12:00 PM 

 

 

A Quorum will be present for 
the City Employee Appreciation 

Picnic.  No City business will 
take place during this event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Individuals addressing the Council are asked to step to the microphone and clearly state their name and 

address before speaking. In accordance with ADA guidelines, if you need special accommodations to 
attend any city meeting, please notify the City Clerk’s Office at 732-3101 at least three days prior to the 

scheduled meeting. All meetings are tape recorded for public viewing. 


